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DATE: February 2, 2021 
 
TO: Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  James Alexander, Senior Planner, Urban Division 
 
SUBJECT:  California Theatre (Item 2) – Historical Resources Board Recommendation 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
At their meeting on January 28, 2021, the Historical Resources Board (HRB) reviewed the findings 
and mitigation measures associated with the Site Development Permit (SDP) related to the 
designated historical resource located at 1122 Fourth Avenue (HRB Site No. 291, California Theatre) 
for the California Theatre project (Item 2). The HRB voted 6-0 to recommend approval of the findings 
and mitigation measures associated with the SDP. 
 
 


